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29 September 2025 
 
Dr Stephen S. Moir 
Cambridgeshire County Council 
New Shire Hall,  
Emery Crescent,  
Enterprise Campus,  
Alconbury Weald,  
Huntingdon, PE28 4YE 
 
Dear Dr Moir, 
 
Formal Consultation Response – Proposal A 
 
Burwell Parish Council welcomes the opportunity to respond formally to 
Cambridgeshire County Council’s consultation on local government reorganisation. 
Having reviewed the consultation documents and considered the potential 
implications for our community, Burwell Parish Council has resolved to support 
Proposal A, the County Council’s favoured option. 
 
We believe Proposal A offers the strongest and most practical framework for the 
future of local government in Cambridgeshire. We consider that this option will align 
better with local identities and people's daily lives including areas such as work, 
travel, NHS, and education. 
 
Burwell Parish Council recognises the importance of maintaining close engagement 
with communities throughout this process. We therefore urge Cambridgeshire County 
Council to continue to work with parish and town councils as key delivery partners, 
ensuring that residents’ voices remain central to the design and implementation of 
the new arrangements. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Katherine Hyett 
Clerk, Burwell Parish Council 
 


